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ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNAL CO-OPERATIVE CREDIT 
UNION LIMITED ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT ALL OFFICES AND 

OPERATIONS WILL BE CLOSED AT 12:00 NOON ON WEDNESDAY 
28TH FEBRUARY & FOR THE ENTIRE DAY ON THURSDAY MARCH 

1, 2018.   
 

AS A RESULT MEMBERS WILL NOT HAVE ACCESS TO ANY OF 
OUR SERVICES INCLUDING DEBIT CARDS AND ATM MACHINES. 

 
THIS CLOSURE HAS BECOME NECESSARY TO FACILITATE A 

SYSTEM MIGRATION AND UPGRADE, ALL IN AN EFFORT TO BRING 
YOU FASTER AND MORE EFFICIENT SERVICES. 

 
ALL BRANCHES WILL RESUME BUSINESS ON FRIDAY MARCH 2, 

2018.    
 
THE MANAGEMENT OF THE COMMUNAL COOPERATIVE CREDIT 

UNION LTD SINCERELY APOLOGIZES FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE 
CAUSED AS A RESULT OF THIS CLOSURE.    

 
 

 
MANAGEMENT 

 


